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The Niagara Falls City School District's first priority is to keep our students and staff safe through our layered security approach at all our schools. Keeping safety and security in mind, we have updated the visitor's practice. Anyone wishing to enter a school must be prepared to present a driver’s license or government identification and be checked in before entering one of our schools. Visitors will have to pass through the schools secured entry control point which may include weapons scanners and a bag check. Before coming to the school please call the school's main telephone number and make an appointment for your visit. If you just need to leave something for a student there will be a space provided for you to do that without entering the school. Once a visitor clears security they are to proceed to school's main office. Visitor entrance to a school will be denied if the school administration deems the visit be in contrast to the visitor’s practice, the good order of the school, safety and security concerns, or if the visit violates a court order or law. 

We appreciate your cooperation with this practice.
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